
October has been a wonderful month at Centennial School.  The weather has been
beautiful and we have settled into a nice routine of working together to learn new
things.

As always, Halloween is a special day for the students.  A highlight every year is
seeing our younger students parade their costumes throughout the school.  Their
costumes and excitement make this day memorable.  As November begins, students
are well into the curriculum and have an understanding of the expectations in each
class.  Literacy & Numeracy continue to be the core focus for teachers and student
learning.  In addition, we continue to work on organizational skills and other 
executive functions to enhance lifelong learning . 

With cooler weather on the horizon, we would like to remind all parents to please
dress their children for the weather.  Students will be outside for lunch recess and afternoon
recess each day unless the mercury falls below - 20 degrees celsius.  For students in the
younger grades it would be beneficial to have an extra change of clothes that they can keep
at school.  Extra socks, toques and mitts that are kept in the locker are also recommended
for the
younger students.

November also brings with it the start of the cold/flu season.  We are asking when
your child has a cold, fever, or illness that you please use your best judgment.   At
times, the best course of action for your child, other students and their teachers, is to
keep them home.

We are currently finalizing parent teacher interviews and report cards for students. 
 Interviews will occur Nov. 2 from 4:30- 6:30 pm.  Quarter one report cards will be finalized
and available for viewing on Friday Nov.4.  The interviews, along with the quarter one report
provides parents with information regarding student progress, curriculum expectations and
suggestions for parents regarding skill development.  Please attend if at all possible as
student success depends upon this family school partnership.
  
As always, please do not hesitate to call the school if you have any questions for myself or
your child's teacher .

D.DeMone, Principal 
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Research has shown
that reading skills
have the biggest
impact on a student’s
success in their
academic and work
life. Working with your
child to improve their
reading is the best way
to help your child at
school. 

Jane Gusdal
Inclusion Coach



Mrs. Gloria Rogers
Indigineous Support Worker

Make your newsletter more creative by encouraging your
students to submit their illustrations and photos. Graphics don't
just break monotony; it gives your students a venue for their
artistic efforts. Encourage them to draw, paint, take photos, or
make collages. After they submit their work, ask them to write
interesting captions for their submissions, too.

Tansi/Hello,

The spirit of reconciliation is moving through out the Centennial School.
One of the stories I shared with the students was from the book “Sweetest
Kulu”.  The story of all the many gifts that Kulu was given the day he/she
was born.  Each animal, bird, fish, wind and all the elements came bearing
gifts that lived up north. The gifts were love, respect, courage, humility,
wisdom, honesty and truth. I shared with them that where we live you
were given gifts as well when you were born.  The seven teachings were
given to you as well so you will grow strong and make good choices to live
a great life.  Those teachings are from the Buffalo-Respect, Wolf-
Humility, Beaver-Wisdom, Turtle-Truth, Sabe-Honesty and the Eagle-
Love.  All these teachings are with you and all around you.

Remind your children about these teachings and help them make good
choices.  Remember as well to pay attention to our words in English or Cree
that they have a spirit, create positive voices.

Nanaskomo tahto-kisikaw                                                                                                                                 
Everyday is a gift

Ayhiy/Thank you
Gloria Rogers-Buffalo
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November  Important Dates

https://offer.fevo.com/oilers-school-spirit-nights-27e3d3e?fevoUri=oilers-school-spirit-nights-27e3d3e%2F

